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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
THE FOUNDATION AT MCCC AWARDS THE  

HALLIE H. BILLMIRE SCHOLARSHIP 
 

 MONROE, Mich.—The Foundation at Monroe County Community College has awarded the Hallie 

H. Billmire scholarship to Andrew Bucher. The $1,600 scholarship is to be used for tuition, fees, 

books, supplies and other education expenses. 

 Bucher, of Petersburg, is a 2020 graduate of Summerfield High School. He is studying business at 

MCCC.  Bucher has volunteered in his community helping with the annual 5K Rose Run, coached fifth 

and sixth grade boys basketball and coached junior high football.  Andrew is the son of Jodi and 

Michael Bucher. 

 For more information on available scholarships and financial aid, visit 

https://www.monroeccc.edu/financial-aid or contact the MCCC Financial Aid Office at (734) 384-4135. 

If you are interested in information about funding a scholarship, contact The Foundation at MCCC at 

(734) 384-4214. 
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